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Comments: Please do not drill in ?e Sápa, the Sacred Black Hills. This is a sacred site for the local indigenous

people and is stewarded by the Sioux Nation (Treaty of Fort Laramie of 1868). Not only is this drilling

disrespectful to our indigenous neighbors, but this drilling will also likely impact water quality and the local

ecosystem. 


